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April 25, 1978 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

We wish to acknowledge receipt of and appreciation for another three 
boxes of gift material just delivered by Professor Wrone. 

Sincerely, 

Keith F. Lea 
Director of Technical Services 
Albertson Learning Resources Center 
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